الرقم : الدرجة: /٠٠٠ أربصلة

ان شهدة الدراسة الثانوية العامة دورة علم

(الفسرع الأقبي) (الصفحة الأولى)

اللغة الإعليزية

(اتتبه إلى رقم السؤال بعيث يتطلبق مع رقم الجواب ولا تنقل صيغة السؤال إلى ورقة الإجلبة)

#### I- Read the following text then do the tasks below:

Most people enjoy reading about how some people become successful, which is probably why popular magazines often include articles about How to live a long, happy life. People read these articles because they give them useful advice.

One of my friends said to me the other day, "I'm starting my first job soon, and I want to get on well with my new workmates. Have you got any advice you can give me?"

For me the golden rule when you first start a job is this: listen and learn from colleagues. Also, ask your colleagues questions if you aren't sure about something and offer to help them if you can see something that needs doing.

In the long run, the best way to be a good colleague is simply to work hard. In my experience, people most dislike colleagues who make up excuses for not doing something and expect colleagues to do it for them.

If you have a job starting soon, remember some of these tips. In the end, you'll be happier and more successful if you get on well with your colleagues.

#### Answer the following questions: (21 marks)

- 1. Why do most people enjoy reading articles about how to live a long, happy life?
- 2. Who are the most disliked colleagues at work?
- 3. What does the word (them) in bold refer to?

## Find words in the text which mean the following: (21 marks)

- 4. liked, admired or known by many people
- 5. invent (a story)
- 6. helpful

#### Rewrite these sentences about the text to correct the information: (16 marks)

- 7. The writer's friend is going to retire.
- 8. Having a good relation with your colleagues makes you fail at work.

## II- Read the following text then do the tasks below:

Mrs Ramsay is thinking about how sad it will be when all her children have grown up.

When Mrs Ramsay read just now to James and his eyes darkened, she thought, why should they grow up and lose all that? He was the most sensitive of all her children. But all, she thought, were full of promise. Prue, a perfect angel with the others, and sometimes now, at night especially, she took one's breath away with her beauty.

Andrew - even her husband admitted that his gift for mathematics was extraordinary. And Nancy and Roger, they were both wild creatures now, scampering about over the country all day long. Why she asked, pressing her chin on James's head should they grow up so fast? She would have liked always to have had a baby.

She was happiest carrying one in her arms. She thought, he will never be so happy again, but stopped herself, remembering how it angered her husband that she should say that. Still it was true. They were happier now than they would ever be again.

### Choose the correct answer a, b or c:

(14 marks)

- 9. James' eyes darkened when his mother -----
  - a- was reading to him
  - b- shouted at him
  - c- had left him alone
- 10. Mrs. Ramsay's thoughts about the future of her children made her husband ----
  - a-glad

b- angry

c- sad

### Match two of the underlined words from the text to the definitions/meanings below:

(14 marks)

- 11. running playfully
- 12. easily hurt or damaged

#### Complete the following sentences with information from the text: (14 marks)

- 13. Andrew's father admired his son's .....
- 14. Mrs. Ramsay thought that her children would never be so happy again when ......

ينبع في الصفحة الثانية

#### الاسم: الرقم: المدة: ساعتان ونصف الدرجة: / ٠٠٠ أربعمائة

# امتحان شهادة الدراسة الثانوية العامة دورة عام ٢٠١٨

(الفسرع الأدبي)

اللغة الإنكليزية

الدورة الثاتية

(الصفحة الثانية)

(انتبه إلى رقم السؤال بحيث يتطابق مع رقم الجواب ولا تنقل صيغة السؤال إلى ورقة الإجابة)

III. Complete the following paragraph by filling	VII- Complete the following sentences using
III- Complete the following paragraph by filling in the gaps: (28 marks)	<u>clauses:</u> (20 marks)
The Amazon rainforest is considered to be an	32. Every time we meet,
15. important environment, because plays	33. I would help you if
16. a vital part in controlling world's climate.	VIII- Choose the correct words in brackets:
17. Large areas of the rainforest have cut down,	(28 marks)
18. which leaves the land dry dusty.	<b>34.</b> The more you practise, the more (skillful, skill) you will become.
IV- Fill in the spaces with words from the list.	35. We heard the (bang, splash) when he jumped
Use each word once only: (30 marks)	into the river.
hunting, deal, imitate, writing, reflected, authors	36. You'd better (do up, do out) your boots to stop the sand getting in.
19. Hemingway travelled a greatduring his life.	37. Brasilia is a modern city (instead of, whereas) Damascus is an ancient one.
20. He spent a long time with other His lifestyle	IX- Correct the verbs in brackets: (28 marks)
21. is almost as well-known as his Hemingway	The Correct the verse in the
22. loved fishing and These hobbies and his	<b>38.</b> I was very nervous because I (not travel) alone before.
23. adventurous history were in his literature.	39. The streets are wet now. It (rain) since the
V- Complete the following dialogue by writing suitable questions or answers. Write at least	morning.
three words for each question: (40 marks)	40. They (get) married next month.
24. Salem:?	<ol><li>While she (walk) down the street, she lost her purse.</li></ol>
Fares: The environmentalists met yesterday.	X- Translation:
25. Salem:?	Translate the following sentence into Arabic:
Fares: The meeting lasted for two hours.	(10 marks)
26. Salem: ?  Fares: They met to discuss the problem of	<b>42.</b> During his lifetime, Shakespeare's plays were performed in a famous theatre in London.
pollution.	performed in a famous theatre in London.
Salem: How can we solve this problem?	Translate the following sentence into English:
27. Fares:	(10 marks)
VI- Rewrite the following sentences as required	<ul> <li>بنتقل الكثير من الناس للعيش في الريف ليستمتعوا</li> </ul>
in brackets: (40 marks)	بالطبيعة والهواء النقي.
	XI- Composition: (66 marks)
28. The city centre is really busy this morning.	Write a composition of no less than 80 words on the following topic:
(use "I wish")  29. Salwa didn't mend her clothes herself.	the following topic.
(use the causative verb 'have')	
30. "When did you visit your grandparents?"	" A significant event that changed your life."
(report using "He asked his friend")	
31. My mother usually makes delicious food.	
(make passive voice)	
(make passive voice)	

END OF EXAM